October 9, 2014

Members of the SPC
City of Calgary

Dear Members of the SPC:
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This is to support the Calgary Transit Administration to
develop a sliding scale fee proposal for low income
Calgarians that would apply to City of Calgary low income

subsidy programs.

Should further information be required, please do not

hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Liza Chan
Executive Director
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